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Welcome Back  
We would like to extend a warm welcome to all children 
and families joining us this year in Nursery. It was great 
to meet so many of you at our open day where we were 
joined by Sure Start, our Dental Team and Lawfield 
Parent Council. New children are settling very well and 
the pre-school children are helping their new friends 
learn the routines of Nursery. 

 This term we have a new open doors policy and would 
encourage the children to spend the first 30minutes 
playing outside before a short group time with their key-
worker. Group time takes place at 9:00 and 1:00 
everyday, we would appreciate your support to make sure 
your child is in Nursery before then. It can be very 
disruptive for children when staff are leaving groups to 
open the door. 
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Medication 

Please ensure staff are aware 
of any changes to your 
child’s medication. 
Medication including 
inhalers should not be left in 
bags in the cloakroom and 
must be handed to a 
member of staff. 

Care Inspection 

Over the summer the Care 
Inspectorate published a 
report based on a recent 
inspection at Lawfield 
Nursery. We were all very 
pleased with the report and 
will be working towards 
maintaining and improving 
the progress made in the 
Nursery. Please let staff 
know if you would like a 
copy to read.  

Play Therapy 

This term we are delighted to 
be joined by Sue Wallis a 
trained Play Therapist. Sue will 
be in Nursery every Wednesday 
morning and is looking forward 
to working with our children 
and families. Sue will be 
available for consultations for 
any parents who would like to 
share their worries about their 
children. More information can 
be found on the information 
board or Nursery website.  
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Nursery Uniform 
You can order Nursery uniform online from Border Embroideries, 
the link for ordering uniform online is on the Nursery website. 
Please remember to label all uniform. 
Children are at Nursery to learn through play and will often be 
involved in messy play so please don’t send them wearing their 
best clothes.  We aim to get outside in all weathers so please make 
sure you send your child in appropriate clothes. 

Number Challenge 
We are creating a display in Nursery called ‘Numbers are all 
around us’ and would like the children to help by bringing 
in items with numbers. For example your child could bring 
in a bus ticket, a menu, a cinema ticket or a receipt. We look 
forward to seeing what you find.

Snack Money  
Mrs Harding will be collecting snack money every Wednesday. 
During the week envelopes and a postbox will be set out beside 
the sign in sheets. Please add your name, amount paid & pop the 
envelope in our post box. 

Nursery Staff 
 Our key-workers this term are: 

Red - Kerry Knight/Kirsty 
Gregor 
Purple - Maddie Kirkwood 
Green - Tammy Anderson 
Yellow - Emma Wilding 
Blue -     Callum Robertson  
Orange - Lauren Smith 

Clothes Appeal 
Our stocks of spare clothes for 
children who need changed at 
Nursery are getting low. If you 
have any Nursery clothes at home 
please return them as soon as 
possible. We would  really 
appreciate if you have any clothes 
you can donate to us.  

Contact Details 
If your phone number 
including emergency 
contacts change please make 
sure you inform a member of 
Nursery staff.

Keep in Touch   
You can follow our news, updates and learning journey 
on twitter, facebook and the Nursery website: 

Twitter - @lawfieldps 
Facebook - search for ‘Lawfield Primary’ and request to join our 
group 
Website - https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/mc/lawfieldnursery/

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/mc/lawfieldnursery/
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/mc/lawfieldnursery/

